
BOARD UPDATE TERM 1 2023 
 
Wow it has been a great start to the year! The Board is working hard to ensure that our students have everything they need to achieve Excellence and that we are creating an 
environment to inspire passion, growth and success.  
This year our annual plan which is below focuses on Lifting the lid for our learners and staff. This guides all our work this year and we welcome your feedback on how we are 
doing and things we could improve on.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Property 

Over the last 18 months we have removed our broken sheds and pool, upgraded our fire alarm and security systems, refurbished rooms 1 to 3 and replaced our 

bridge over the stream. Our next focus is exploring the option of building a Pole Shed for storing our caretakers equipment, sports gear and our larger play 

items.  

Connecting with Our Community 

We had such a great turn out to our school picnic and our recent whānau meeting. It was wonderful to connect and get to know each other after the years of 

being separate due to Covid. We welcome parents and whānau at school so please feel free to pop into classes and join in the learning.  


